
 
 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
 

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 

                                        CIRCULAR 

ISM/PRN/ACAD/2019-20 25 May 2019 

 

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS OF STD. IX TO XII  

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat.  

 

We are pleased to inform you that the school is conducting an Online Student’s Needs Survey. The 

information collected is confidential and will be used to understand the needs of the student. We 

request you to inform your ward to complete the survey by clicking on the link given below. The 

survey need to be completed by 27
th

 May 2019.  

 

https://surveys.ismoman.com/index.php/128979?lang=en 

 

 

With warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
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